
1. EDF survey on independent living 

  
According to EDF work plan 2016, and as discussed with the members of EDF 
Advisory group on independent living and community based services, EDF will 
gather good examples of independent living practices within its membership. 
 
Therefore, we are launching the survey and we are inviting the whole EDF 

membership to answer it. The survey is open until 31 August 2016 and should be 
sent to Laura Marchetti (Laura.Marchetti@edf-feph.org) once it is filled in. Should 

you have any question or would like to receive the survey in a different format, 
please do not hesitate to contact Laura Marchetti. 
Before compiling the survey please note that: 
   

 There is not a word limit and the text box can be expanded to fit the 
length of the answer 

 Not all questions have to be answered, however please specify why you 
are not answering a question (i.e. information not available) 

Contact: Laura.Marchetti@edf-feph.org 
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